
NWPC - CLERK’S REPORT & CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED. 
February 8th 2021 meeting 

ITEM  DECISION 
REQUIRED 

ACTION TO BE TAKEN. 

1. HALC had sent a survey on behalf of HCC to ask for comments 
on the proposed Travel Plan. Councillors had been forward the 
email and feedback could be given 
https://www.hants.gov.uk/transport/localtransportplan  

 

NO Work in Progress. 

2. A resident rang and complained that there was a lot of mud and 
fallen leaves on the pavement alongside the WPH and that she 
had nearly slipped and fallen in the road.   

 

NO Advised resident to 
contact TVBC and HCC to 
complain. 

3. The Defibrillator cabinet had finally been delivered on 27th Jan. 
 

NO Arrange installation. 

4. Covid Grants had been offered by TVBC, and I had sent in the 
required information for the council. We have therefore 
received: 
Tier 4 Local Restrictions 26/12/20 - 04/01/21          = £    476.43 
National Lockdown 05/01/21 – 15/02/21                 = £ 2,001.00 
Closed Business Lockdown Payment January 2021 = £ 4,000.00 
The amount received last month of £ 1,334.00 was for the 
period 5th Nov to 02nd Dec. 
I have also applied for the grant between 03/12/20 – 
25/12/2020, and am waiting to hear if we are successful. 
 

NO  

 
 

 
Mrs G Foster - (Clerk to Nether Wallop Parish Council)   -   03 Feb 2021 


